
 

ANNOUNCEMENT BY KJB IN RELATION TO CMCO    
 

13th October 2020  

Dear Members of KJB   

  

ANNOUNCEMENT BY KJB IN RELATION TO CMCO    

KJB refers to the latest announcement by the Government on the Conditional Movement Control 

Order (CMCO) imposed in Selangor, Wilayah Persekutuan KL and Putrajaya from 14th to 27th 

October 2020 to contain the resurgence of COVID-19 cases. For the information of our members, 

here are some of the decisions taken by the management of KJB to comply with the CMCO:    

  

1.Postponement of KJB Kawasan Meetings scheduled between 14th to 27th October 2020: Due to 

the CMCO and the inability of Board Members to travel to these meetings, the Kawasan Meetings for 

the following KJB Districts below have been postponed to a later date to be announced later by KJB: 

a)Cheras  

b)South Johor (Johor Bahru) 

c)North Johor (Kluang) 

d)Bukit Mertajam 

e)Kajang 

f)North Perak (Taiping) 

g)South Perak (Ipoh)  

h)Cheras 

i)Melaka 

j)Brickfields 

k)Rawang 

l)Negeri Sembilan (Seremban) 

 

The Chairman and the Committee of the above KJB Districts together with KJB HQ will follow up to 

undertake the needed actions to reschedule the respective KJB Kawasan Meeting at an appropriate 

date and venue.   

  

2.Continuation of KJB Kawasan Meetings scheduled after the CMCO period: The meetings scheduled 

for other KJB Kawasan between 28th to 7th November 2020 namely for the KJB Districts of Klang, 

Petaling jaya and Kuantan will be held as planned.  

  

3.AGM of Delegates on 13th December 2020: This meeting will be held as planned 

  

4.KJB HQ: The office will operate at normal hours from Monday to Friday during the CMCO period. 

The office will be closed on Saturdays during the CMCO period. 

  

5.KJB management will take the needed actions to publicise this information to all concerned 



 

members via Facebook, website and available emails. We also seek the kind assistance of the 

concerned KJB District Chairman and Committee Members to inform their respective members. The 

KJB Board regrets the postponement of these meetings and any inconvenience caused is 

unavoidable. However we seek your kind cooperation in this matter. 

  

6. I on behalf of the KJB Board, thank all KJB members, KJB District Chairman and the Committee for 

their continued support. Stay Safe.  

  

Yours in Co-op Service, 

  

Hon. Secretary 

Koperasi Jaffnese Berhad (KJB) 
 

 


